
On Monday, December 20, 2021 - 5:30pm  Salisbury Free Library Trustees will hold a 

nonpublic session pursuant to RSA 91-A: 3, II (b).  

 

Also On Monday December 20, 2021 at 6:30 pm The Salisbury Free Library Trustees will hold a 

Public meeting at the library. If you are unable to attend Public meeting in person and would like 

to attend remotely, we can connect you via Zoom, but we need 24 hours advance notice”. Please 

call or email the library at salisburyfreelibrary@gmail.com or phone 603-648-2278 “ 
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